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Reminders: 
 Field trip to the 

zoo April 5th 

 CQI meeting 
April 12th  

 Make sure to 
register for 
summer camp 
at Double Eagle! 

Helpful Information 
Site Phone # 480-1298 
Office Phone: 296-2880 
Email:  
doubleeagle@childrens-choice.org 

Billing Email: 
sara@childrens-choice.org 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Financial Assistance 
available: 841-4800 
 

Kids’ Corner 
This week we asked our kids, “What are your favorite things about spring?” 

Stella said, “I love all the bunnys.” 
Sam said, “I can finally wear shorts.” 
Ashby said, “Balloons full of water and swimming in the pool. My mom says no but 
it’s not too cold!” 
Stella A  said, “More animals come out.” 

 

STEAM at the our Site 
Science, technology, enginering, art and math are skills that are in high 

demand in job markets. Our goal is to get our kids exploring and learning each one of 
these skills. Research has shown that when kids are having fun they are learning the 
most. Here are some of the activities we have been doing that empowered STEAM 
skills. In our science enrichment class we learned about how polymere chains work 
together to keep water from spilling. The secret of this trick is in the bag. Most 
plastic ziplock bags are made from a low-density polyethylene, which creates a 
flexible yet durible barrier and an awesome party trick! 

 
 
                         
 
 
 
 
                                                                      

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          

 
 

 

 

 

We love the chance to get our hands dirty. Another great experiment was 

our egg drop contest. We worked together, in teams, to create the best protective 

shield that would allow our eggs to withstand a ten foot fall. Our engineers had to 

use a lot of creativity because they had limited materials. Together we learned a lot 

and had many successes. As a reward for our all our hard work, we had an egg toss 

with the survivors. 

 

 

 
Drew and Nickolas with 

their experiment. 

 

Skyler and Alex 

tossing their 

surviving egg. 


